
Opinion:  WHS  Boosters
thankful for donation
To the community,

On behalf of Whittell High School Boosters Club, we wanted to
thank  the  Tahoe  Douglas  Fire  District  for  their  generous
donation to the school of $1,700.

Whittell Boosters

Publisher’s note: This article explains how the fire district
had the money to donate.
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